
Proposed Amendment – Submitted By Tim Bush 
 
The Management Committee, having reviewed the market changes that the SMD2, Real 
Time Scheduling (“RTS”) project will require, as presented at the October 17 
Management Committee meeting and in recognition of the tariff amendments required 
for the SMD2 RTS project which were posted to the NYISO website October 20, 2003, 
as updated October 27, 2003, and which were presented, in outline form, today, hereby 
approves the SMD2 RTS proposal and recommends to the NYISO Board that it also 
approve the SMD2, RTS proposal and direct that necessary tariff amendments be filed 
with FERC under Section 205 of the Federal Power Act. This approval recognizes that 
NYISO and MPs will work together to resolve the issues that have been identified 
regarding the corrective action mode of RTD, to review the results of market trials and 
pursue through tariff amendments or otherwise, modifications that appear necessary to 
fulfill the indicated intentions, and to address undesirable results that are identified 
through the market trials process. 
 


